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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

To: Mehrdad Javaherian
Subject: RE: RO#134_1st Quarter 2008 Groundwater Monitoring Report

Sure, give me a call next week and we can discuss this site.  I have meetings this afternoon 
and a couple of deadlines for tomorrow so next week will be better.  Is there anything in 

specific that you want to talk about?   
  Specific items that I see from a preliminary review of the files are the culvert and if 

contaminants are migrating via this to Glen Echo Creek.  The disappearance of the free 
product in 2006 and Geotracker compliance.    

Regards, 
Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 

(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 

barbara.jakub@acgov.org 
 

Online case files are available at the website below http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  
 

 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Mehrdad Javaherian [mailto:mjavaherian@lrm-consulting.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2008 6:24 AM 

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: Re: RO#134_1st Quarter 2008 Groundwater Monitoring Report 

 
Ms. Jakub: 

 
Please note that the above-referenced report has been posted to your ftp site.  

 
I would greatly appreciate the chance to speak to you regarding this site and, in particular, 

our recent supplemental site investigation results (submitted in April, 2008).  Per Donna's 
request, we are wrapping up our preparation of a CAP, which also includes additional 
investigation to vertically characterize the extent of residual hydrocarbons in the source 

area.  I would greatly appreciate your input in this effort. 
 

I know how busy you are, but please let me know if you may have a few minutes to discuss the 
above.  I'm happy to call or meet with you at any time that is convenient for you. 

 
Regards, 

 
Mehrdad Javaherian, Ph.D./MPH(c) 

President 
LRM Consulting, Inc. 
1534 Plaza Lane, #145 

Burlingame, CA 94010 
Direct Line- 650-343-4633 

www.lrm-consulting.com 
 

 
 

 


